NEXTGEN21

nextgen.kcc.org.au

JAMPLE GHURGH ANNOUNGEMENT

NextGen will be happening in 2021 here at church! We are so
excited to be hosting our own training using the “Training
Kits” and program provided by KCC. This year we have Gary
Millar (Principal of the Queensland Theological College)
speaking on Numbers and Tim Blencowe (Senior Pastor at
Macquarie Baptist) speaking on Ephesians.

We encourage those who are serving in children’s or youth
ministry to attend, registration is $64 per person, we will
meet here at church with the correct social distancing rules
applied.

The program will include, main plenary with talks from Gary
and Tim, as well as breakout workshops that is practical to
your ministry.

If you have further questions or would like to sign-up,
please get in contact with me today!
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